
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Dilan  
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2023 8:23 PM 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Maxxi Food & Wine, 42 Topsfield Parade 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I have been living  Topsfield Parade, N8 8QA since 11 June 2022. The Crouch End area is a worth 
living area known for its safety. However, since me and my fiancee moved here, the problem of the 
market located under the building does not end. 
 
Those who park their cars on the side of the road -zebra cross or double yellow line- late at night and 
shout, those who buy and consume balloons and have a laughing, and market workers shouting to 
each other never stop. 
 
In addition to these, I don't want to see men consuming balloons on the stairs of the building when I 
go to work in the early morning, or children under the age of 18 consuming balloons and laughing 
when I come home. I don't mean to see the balloon trashes at the stairs and say that they are here 
again. I am scared when I leave and enter the building I live in and I do not want to be scared. I don't 
want the market owner or employee to park his car right in front of the fire escapes, even though it 
is prohibited. 
 
I expect a permanent punishment to be imposed on this market, its owner and employees on the 
issues I mentioned above. 
 
Thank you. 
 
King regards. 
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